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August 31, 2018 

To Whom it may concern: 

Re: DP2018-0390 and DP2017-1699 

As the owner/manager and developer of multi-unit affordable housing residences in East Riverside Bishop 
O’Byrne Housing is fully supportive of diverse, creative and thoughtful housing solutions to meet the needs of 
a shifting, dynamic demographic. As such we are fully supportive of the proposed developments at 230 7A 
Street NE and 438 8 Street NE. 

Sincerely, 

Gary McNamara 
Chief Executive Officer 
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August 30, 2018 

Pavan Ahluwalia and Jasmine Singh 
224 9th Street NE 
Calgary, AB 
T2E4Kl 

Regarding: 

I. 438 8 ST NE (OP# 2017-1699)

2. 230 7A St NE (DP# 2018-0390)

To whom it may concern, 

We live in the neighbourhood ofBridgeland and have been made aware of this application, which is 
within two blocks from our home. As a young professional couple who recently bought into this 
neighbourhood, we find this design will greatly improve the profile of the area and would be a fantastic 
addition to diversify the type of housing available)n Bridgeland. We appreciate the care the design has 
taken to not be intrusive, while still providing thoughtful density and housing at mid-market pricing. We 
appreciate that the design also takes into account a variety of living situations, family structures, and 
rental potentials. This concept allows for multi-generational families to live together, which is valuable to 
the culture of a community. We also appreciate this project from a design perspective, as it is innovative, 
while still remaining true to materials that are already being utilized throughout the community. 

We have no objections to the proposed design and are in full support of the project. We look forward to 
seeing it approved by Council. 

Thank you, 

4??-.--;:_-2--:·· r-. --.I 

Pavan Ahluwalia 

Jasmine Singh· 

CPC2018-0840 
Attachment 12 

Letter 7



CPC2018-0840 
Attachment 12 

Letter 8


	Letter 1
	Letter 2
	Letter 3
	Letter 4
	Letter 5
	Letter 6
	Letter 7
	Letter 8



